SOAR21
Edward H. Bryan and Merritt Memorial
Cresskill, NJ

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Spectacular Students,


Welcome to SOAR21 where we will be “Seizing Opportunities for Achievement and Rigor in the 21st Century”!  I am looking forward to working with you during the 2016-2017 school year.  In order to make this year a success, please consider sending in the following materials for your child to use throughout various projects and units.
Highly recommended:
· Flash Drive (for saving work)
· earphones
· 2-pocket folder

· 1-inch Binder

· 1 Spiral Notebook

Optional:

· 1 box of Dixon Ticonderoga #2 Pencils

· Box of tissues

Thank you in advance for supplying us with the tools we will need to organize, create, and solve.









Sincerely Yours,

Mrs. Glebocki
If you have a talent or skill related to our curriculum, would you be interested in acting as a mentor/guest speaker for our students?  Please sign up for the Cresskill Expert Directory at tinyurl.com/CEDsignup.
